
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Wednesday, April 08, 2015 11:13 AM 
Sue Ollila 

Cc: 
Sub jed: 

Carlotta Stauffer; Dorothy Menasco; Nonnye Grant; Tiffany Williams Ci 

RE: DN 150103-EI CMS title o 

Sue, 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office has changed the docket title in Docket 150103-EI 
From: 

-(J> 
r-> 
~l(, 
-:::-en .r--o 
~ 

,­,-.. 

Petition for approval of revised tariffs for underground residential distribution and contribution-in-aid-of 
construction, by Tampa Electric Company. 
To: 
Petition of Tampa Electric Company for Approval of Revised Underground Residential Distribution Tariff. 

Thank you for letting us know of this correction needed, 

Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 

From: Sue Ollila 
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 11:06 AM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Cc: Marguerite Mclean; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: DN 150103 CMS title 

Thank you, Carlotta, I appreciate it. 

From: Carlotta Stauffer 
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 11:05 AM 
To: Sue Ollila 
Cc: Marguerite Mclean; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: RE: DN 150103 CMS title 

Thanks, Sue, we'll get it corrected. 

From: Sue Ollila 
Sent: Wednesday, April 08, 2015 9:51AM 
To: Carlotta Stauffer 
Subject: DN 150103 CMS title 
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Hi, Carlotta, 

The CMS title for ON 150103 doesn't match the petition title and includes verbiage that should be stricken (it's actually 
the title from the 2012 petition). The title of the 2015 petition is: 

Petition of Tampa Electric Company for Approval of Revised Underground Residential Distribution Tariff 

Please let me know if you have any questions, 

Thanks, 
Sue 
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